
Advertising Materials

The Fleetwood Area Public Library provides information concerning resources
available from non-profit, local community organizations, and government entities as
a public service. The advertising of goods or services by private individuals or
businesses is thereby prohibited on the Fleetwood Area Public Library’s bulletin board
and inside the library.

All flyers and advertisements to be posted on the Fleetwood Area Public Library main
bulletin board or inside the library must be approved by the Library Director. All
others will be removed.
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